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I strongly urge you to support this important bill. 

I was shocked to learn that there are no environmental impact considerations when 

there is a potential for water extraction from our rivers and streams.  

Please take action on this critical bill. 

Thank you and I support all of your efforts to keep our natural habitats and wildlife 

safe. 


